CITY OF LAKESHIRE
SPECIAL BOARD OF ALDERMEN MEETING
AUGUST 14, 2023

A public hearing was held at the Lakeshire City Hall on August 18, 2011 regarding the new
Community Development Block Grant Agreement. Mayor Tim Sayer called the meeting to order at
6:30 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll was then called and the following were present:

Miguel Aveytia Alderman - Ward |

Robert Bilzing Alderman - Ward |

Amy Sandbach Alderman - Ward I

Steve Zumwalt Alderman - Ward |

Jessica Poschel Alderman - Ward {l|

Melisa Husidic Alderman - Ward lil - Excused

Five Aldermen were present constituting a quorum.

Also present at the meeting were:

Tim Sullivan Police Chief

Andy Bramman City Attorney

Laura Van Zale City Clerk

Jim Yarborough Street Commissioner
Joe Lemberger Building Commissioner
Charles Funk Treasurer

Mew Business

A. It was determined the meeting could not be held due to the required Public Hearing
notice was not published 10 days in advance of the meeting. The meeting will be
rescheduled before August 31, 2023

Resident Comments:
None

Adjournment: A motion was made by Alderman Poschel to adjourn the meeting at 6:42 p.m. The
mation was seconded by Alderman Zumwalt. The motion carried.
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